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Dear Parents/Carers, 
It has been lovely welcoming back all the children, our new Primary 1s and their families. I’m very impressed with the settled start of both classes. I would also like to thank you for your support in following our School Uniform and PE Uniform policy, as it is lovely to see the children looking so smart in school. This term P1-3 will have their PE delivered on Mondays and Wednesdays and P3-7 Tuesdays and Wednesdays. Please ensure your child has their PE kit in school a.s.a.p. The PE kit consists of:

· plain grey or black shorts or jogging bottoms

· a pair of grey or black socks

· plain white t-shirt (football strips and embossed t-shirts are not permitted)

· grey or black gym shoes (these can be the plimsoles found in our local stores)

· trainers for outdoors (these can remain in the children’s school bags)

As you know Mrs Cuthbertson is due to come off for her maternity leave and this Friday will be her last day with us. This week I have been interviewing and will update you when I know more about the temporary replacement.

Miss Smith, Mrs Jones and Mrs Edgar are back in the swing of teaching and excited to get to know their new classes. Should you wish to contact the school do discuss any matter or wish to talk directly with your child’s class teacher, appointments can be made via the school office on 01738 459590. Please also remember to only use our new email address (abernyteparents@pkc.gov.uk) for all contact unless you wish to discuss something confidentially with me- jenniferclark@pkc.gov.uk
As you know we are no longer using the Seesaw app but hopefully this term we shall trail another platform and more information will follow in due course. In the meantime please follow us on Twitter to see some updates.

I am delighted to be able to share with you some important dates for the session ahead. More information on each event will follow later, but you may wish to add them to your diaries in advance: 
· Settling-In Parent Meetings – Tues 19th Sept (5pm-6pm) and Wednesday 20th Sept (3.30pm-4.30pm) 

· Parent Meetings – Mon 5th Feb (5pm-6pm) and Tue 6th Feb (3.30pm-4.30pm)

· Sports Day – Wed 12th June

We are also looking forward to welcoming parents/carers into school for additional events across the session, and more information will be shared with you about these nearer the time.

All the staff and I really appreciate the support that we receive from families across the year, and we are looking forward to a busy and exciting term ahead with the children. 
Yours sincerely,

Mrs Clark

Mrs. Jennifer Clark Head Teacher
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